Dear Parent / Carer

Year 10 parents' GCSE support evening – Tuesday 10 October 2017 from 18:00 to 19:15

We are delighted to invite you to the first of our Key Stage 4 parents' support evenings.

Your child will be settled into their GCSE courses by now and we are keen that you are well equipped to support them and keep them on track throughout the next two years.

The evening will include presentations on/from:

- The three core subjects (English, maths and science).
- The key methods of assessment that your child will undertake through the courses.
- Important changes in the GCSE grading system.
- Strategies for effective learning and suggestions on how to support your child with their studies.

Please be aware this evening is not an opportunity to discuss individual progress of students.

Please complete the reply slip below if you wish to attend this evening and return to Mrs Smithers via main reception by Friday 6 October 2017 at the latest or email lsmithers2@durring.com.

We look forward to seeing you on the evening.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Kelly Assistant Headteacher

Reply to: Mrs L Smithers no later than Friday 6 October 2017 via reception
Year 10 parents' GCSE support evening – Tuesday 10 October 2017
Student Name:
Tutor Group:
Number of people attending on evening: